Hextable Parish Council

Minutes of Hextable Parish Council Facilities Committee held on 18th March 2015, commencing at 10.30am at The Parish Office, College Road, Hextable.


PRESENT

In the Chair


Councillor D Morris
Committee Members
C Bower, D Russell & E Leaver
APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

None
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST



None
Update on Previous Minutes

Clerk to provide information on grit bins
Letter from SDC regarding retention of D1 Community Use Building 
Noted
Village Hall 
Lights are still an issue and the contractor is looking into this problem. A grant has been given for the purchase of a defibrillator. 
Hextable Park Pavilion
New patio area is very popular. Nothing new to report
Heritage Centre/Parish Office
Drinks machine has now been removed from the Heritage Centre
Sutton Athletic FC update
Nothing new to report
Pre-school update
Car parking is still causing a problem, the Clerk has written to the pre-school parents and spoken to the users of the other facilities. Internal works have now been started and should be completed by the end of Easter
Next meeting 10th June 2015 at 10.30am
The meeting closed at 11.08pm
Chairman
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